












October 16, 2007
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Judy Danko

Discount Products

8381 Devoe St

Jacksonville, FL 32220

Dear Judy,

We really appreciate you attending the 42nd Melbourne Hamfest and Florida State ARRL Convention.  You have been a regular attendee for many years.  
We had over 1500 attendees at the hamfest this year.  We sold out the tailgate area, the parking area was filled, and we had only two unsold swap tables.  I don’t know how the vendors did with sales, but we have received nothing but positive feedback about the hamfest.
Next year’s hamfest will be held October 11-12, 2008.  We hope that you will be able to return again.  If you have any questions, you can contact me via email at k4qd@cfl.rr.com.  You can also call me directly on my cell phone at 321-223-2988.

Thanks again for returning this year.  Thanks also for the generous door prize donation.  Attached is a donation receipt for the Quick Mount Tilt Base.
Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman
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